
City of Nampa
Public Works Business Item

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Clay Long

NUMBER: {{section.number}}-d

DATE: April 21, 2025

SUBJECT: Action Item: Award bid and authorize Mayor to sign contract with 
United Electric Contracting, Inc. for the Nampa Civic Center Phase 2 
Lighting Upgrade project in the amount of $265,075.00. (Standard 
Template) (Approved in FY25 Budget, #25-7510-001)

Background Summary:

• The lighting fixtures and controls at the Nampa Civic Center are over 34 
years old 

• This project was broken into 2 phases to lessen the budget impact. The 1st 
phase was completed with FY24 funds

• The 2nd phase will complete the replacement of the remaining interior and 
exterior lighting and controls

Reason for Project:

• The original lighting and controls are at end of useful life

• This phase will match the lighting and controls that have already been 
replaced in phase 1

• All new lighting will be LED fixtures to improve functionality and energy 
efficiency

Funding/Project Costs:

• The project budget is $279,696.23 including the Idaho Power rebate



• Facilities solicited formal bids for the project and bids were received from 3 
bidders

o Radix Construction Inc.  $480,789.08

o Lea Electric Inc.  $497,153.00

o United Electric Contracting Inc.  $265,075.00

o The lowest responsive bidder was United Electric Contracting Inc

Staff Recommendation:

• Staff recommends awarding the bid and authorizing Mayor to sign contract 
with United Electric Contracting, Inc. For the Nampa Civic Center Lighting 
Upgrade Phase 2 project in the amount of $265,075.00 
 

Attachments:

• Exhibit A: Bid Tabulation

• Exhibit B: Nampa Civic Center Lighting Upgrade Phase 2 Plans

• Exhibit C: United Electric Contracting Bid


